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Rise of the Queen

Shadow Study
From New York Times Bestselling Author Maria V. Snyder The
apprenticeship is over—now the real test has begun. When word that
Yelena is a Soulfinder—able to capture and release souls—spreads like
wildfire, she faces mistrust and fear in Sitia. What’s more, she keeps
discovering new, unusual sides of her abilities. As the Council
debates Yelena’s fate, she receives a disturbing message: a plot is
rising against her homeland, led by a murderous sorcerer she has
defeated before… The road to Ixia is fraught with peril, and sets
Yelena on a path that will test the limits of her skills. But the hope
of reuniting with her beloved spurs her onward. Along the way, she’ll
encounter allies, enemies, lovers and would-be assassins, each of
questionable loyalty, and be forced to confront an impossible choice
as whispers of war emerge. Yelena will have but one chance to prove
herself—and save the lands she holds dear. Previously published. The
Chronicles of Ixia Series by Maria V Snyder Book One: Poison Study
Book Two: Magic Study Book Three: Fire Study Book Four: Storm Glass
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Book Five: Sea Glass Book Six: Spy Glass Book Seven: Shadow Study Book
Eight: Night Study Book Nine: Dawn Study

Final Voyage of the Remora (Demonstone Chronicles #2)
From New York Times Bestselling Author Maria V. Snyder Beyond Ixia,
the roots of magic run deep… After the discovery of her magical
abilities leads to an execution order, Yelena has no choice but to
flee to Sitia, her long-lost birthplace. There, she has the chance to
meet the family she never knew. But Sitia is unfamiliar, and she’s
treated with suspicion and even hatred by the people she thought she
could trust—including her own brother. Then Yelena is given the chance
to travel to Sitia’s capital. In the Citadel, she’ll have the chance
to hone her magical abilities under the tutelage of master magicians.
As she learns the laws of magic—Yelena also discovers those who will
do anything to break them. And when a rogue magician who targets young
female victims emerges, Yelena must put her life at risk to stop him.
Will her newfound magic save Yelena—or will it be her downfall? The
Chronicles of Ixia Series by Maria V Snyder Book One: Poison Study
Book Two: Magic Study Book Three: Fire Study Book Four: Storm Glass
Book Five: Sea Glass Book Six: Spy Glass Book Seven: Shadow Study Book
Eight: Night Study Book Nine: Dawn Study
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Magic Study
Let fantasy star Maria V. Snyder steal you away to a darkly enchanting
world of powerful magic and dangerous deeds in these three incredible
stories from The Chronicles of Ixia series, following young magician
Yelena Zaltana as her deadly journey begins. ‘A compelling new fantasy
series.' –Rhianna Pratchett, SFX

Night Study (The Chronicles of Ixia, Book 8)
Journeys to the end of the world, fantastic creatures, and epic
battles between good and evil -- what more could any reader ask for in
one book? The book that has it all is the lion, the witch and the
wardrobe, written in 1949 by C. S. Lewis. But Lewis did not stop
there. Six more books followed, and together they became known as The
Chronicles of Narnia. For the past fifty years, The Chronicles of
Narnia have transcended the fantasy genre to become part of the canon
of classic literature. Each of the seven books is a masterpiece,
drawing the reader into a world where magic meets reality, and the
result is a fictional world whose scope has fascinated generations.
This edition presents all seven books -- unabridged -- in one
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impressive volume. The books are presented here according to Lewis's
preferred order, each chapter graced with an illustration by the
original artist, Pauline Baynes. This edition also contains C. S.
Lewis's essay "On Three Ways of Writing for Children," in which he
explains precisely how the magic of Narnia and the realm of fantasy
appeal not only to children but to discerning readers of all ages.
Deceptively simple and direct, The Chronicles of Narnia continue to
captivate fans with adventures, characters, and truths that speak to
all readers, even fifty years after the books were first published.

The Martian Chronicles
"Ever since being kidnapped from the Illiais Jungle as a child, Yelena
Zaltana's life has been fraught with peril. But the recent loss of her
Soulfinding abilities has endangered her more than ever before. As she
desperately searches for a way to reclaim her magic, her enemies are
closing in, and neither Ixia nor Sitia is safe for her anymore.
Especially since the growing discord between the two countries and the
possibility of a war threatens everything Yelena holds dear"--Page 4
of cover.
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Storm Glass
Setting out to reconstruct a murder that took place 27 years earlier,
this moving chronicle moves backwards and forwards in time, through
the contradictions of memory and moments lost in the mists of time

The Light Beyond the Storm Chronicles-Book I
The little Tooth Fairy Jocelyn, with the help of her mother, discovers
how to learn the Magic of Sparkleshire and what is necessary to become
Queen,

The Chronicles of Narnia (adult)
For thousands of years the High Born Elves have languished in the
chains of slavery, their great strength gone, their extra keen senses
dulled, and their immortality broken. Somehow, in spite of their harsh
master's efforts, the royal line managed to survive. Now, with the aid
of a deadly assassin, the heir is about to shake off the chains of
slavery, expose the lies, and bring her people to freedom. And she has
no idea the magnitude of the task she has undertaken.
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Night Study
Elizabeth's Grandchildren read the Chronicles of Marigold, inherit
their Grandmother's magic rings, and have an adventure in the world of
Septumus Sevusere. Traveling through different worlds, they discover
and learn about their illustrious birthright. Kai and Elaine finds
themselves on a quest to change a mystical world they never knew
really existed and grew closer to their own noble destiny. Book Four
to this epic adventure contains elements of all grand quests, with
heroic archetypes that will keep fans of King Arthur tales engaged
till the final battle in this series.

The Chronicles Of Ixia (Books 1-6): Poison Study (The
Chronicles of Ixia) / Magic Study (The Chronicles of Ixia) /
Fire Study (The Chronicles of Ixia) / Storm Glass (The Glass
Series) / Sea Glass (The Glass Series) / Spy Glass (The
Glass Series)
Danny Tucker was barely a teen when he had his first encounter with
the magic of a Trevalian Cube. He learned a great deal about what
could be done by descendants of Trevalia who link with a Cube, and how
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dangerous that power can be in the wrong hands. Yet did he know all
there was to know about the Cube's magic? When his dreams are invaded
through magic, Danny begins a journey to search for the meaning of
those dreams. He finds himself intercepted and taken prisoner, but
that is just the first step in a journey full of discoveries that the
young man had never dreamed of. Meanwhile his sister Susan travels
back to the planet where their adventures began years ago, to enlist
the aid of Daynan Trevalia to search for Danny. They start a sequence
of events that lead them on a quest far more dangerous than they could
have imagined.

Vaetra Untrained
As a glassmaker and a magician-in-training, Opal Cowen understands
trial by fire. Now it's time to test her mettle. Someone has sabotaged
the Stormdancer clan's glass orbs, killing their most powerful
magicians.

Chronicle of a Death Foretold
Let fantasy star Maria V. Snyder steal you away to a darkly enchanting
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world of powerful magic and dangerous deeds in these six incredible
stories from The Chronicles of Ixia series, following young magicians
Yelena Zaltana and Opal Cowan on a dark and deadly journey.

Birth of Legends
The battle of her life has begun

The Study Series Bundle
The New York Times bestselling novel about a young man practicing
magic in the real world, now an original series on SYFY “The Magicians
is to Harry Potter as a shot of Irish whiskey is to a glass of weak
tea. . . . Hogwarts was never like this.” —George R.R. Martin “Sad,
hilarious, beautiful, and essential to anyone who cares about modern
fantasy.” —Joe Hill “A very knowing and wonderful take on the wizard
school genre.” —John Green “The Magicians may just be the most
subversive, gripping and enchanting fantasy novel I’ve read this
century.” —Cory Doctorow “This gripping novel draws on the conventions
of contemporary and classic fantasy novels in order to upend them . .
. an unexpectedly moving coming-of-age story.” —The New Yorker “The
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best urban fantasy in years.” —A.V. Club Quentin Coldwater is
brilliant but miserable. A high school math genius, he’s secretly
fascinated with a series of children’s fantasy novels set in a magical
land called Fillory, and real life is disappointing by comparison.
When Quentin is unexpectedly admitted to an elite, secret college of
magic, it looks like his wildest dreams have come true. But his
newfound powers lead him down a rabbit hole of hedonism and
disillusionment, and ultimately to the dark secret behind the story of
Fillory. The land of his childhood fantasies turns out to be much
darker and more dangerous than he ever could have imagined. . . . The
prequel to the New York Times bestselling book The Magician King and
the #1 bestseller The Magician's Land, The Magicians is one of the
most daring and inventive works of literary fantasy in years. No one
who has escaped into the worlds of Narnia and Harry Potter should miss
this breathtaking return to the landscape of the imagination.

Storm Glass
A beautiful young elven sorceress flees for her life in a dark world
where magic is forbidden and elves live as slaves. Watching her are
the Order of Witch-Hunters; the corrupt organisation that rule by fear
and ignorance and a mysterious wealthy nobleman, lord of an idyllic
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valley who is not all he seems. As the slavers roll across the lands
stealing elves from what remains of their ancestral home the WitchHunters turn a blind eye to the tragedy and a story of power, love and
a terrible revenge unfolds. *18+* age limit- this contains adult
themes.

The Magicians
Bestselling author Maria V. Snyder transports readers back to the
realms of Sitia and Ixia in an exciting new Study novel full of magic,
danger and intrigue.

Haedyn's Choice
Compelled to journey to an unknown land and spy on mysterious enemies,
Alexander Tork assembles a small but deadly force for a voyage that
may well be his last. Five Knights of Alcea, three Rangers, and three
elves from Glendor set sail on a stolen enemy ship through uncharted
waters to the homeland of the followers of Balmak. Guided only by a
crude coastline chart found on the stolen ship, the Alceans find a
vast continent that is preparing for global war. Journey to Zara with
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the Knights of Alcea as they discover strange new magics and encounter
an empire that seeks to plunge the world into misery and despair.

The Uprising
In volume two of the Vaetra Chronicles, former innkeeper Jaylan
Forester follows lovely sorceress Sulana Delano to the Archives
College of Sorcery where he learns to use the magical power of vaetra.
While Jaylan adjusts to life at the largest sorcerer sanctuary in the
empire, Sulana investigates the clues left behind by their mutual
enemy Paeter Thoron. When Sulana and her team are captured and held
for an impossible ransom, Jaylan must decide if he will obey the will
of the Archives Council and wait through the negotiations, or if he
will risk everything in a desperate attempt to rescue the woman he
loves.

Poison Study
From condemned prisoner to food taster for the Commander of Ixia, from
apprentice to a charismatic assassin to warrior with ever-evolving
magical powers, Yelena is a remarkable heroine like none you've ever
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experienced.Follow her amazing journey through Maria V. Snyder's
breathtaking fantasy series, which New York Times bestselling author
Mercedes Lackey calls "engaging and entirely originalfascinating in
its rich detail."Bundle includes Poison Study, Magic Study and Fire
Study, and also includes as a special bonus, the online read written
exclusively for eHarlequin.com, Assassin Study!

Spy Glass
New York Times bestselling author Maria V. Snyder brings her Poison
Study series to its exhilarating conclusion Despite the odds, Yelena
and Valek have forged an irrevocable bond--and a family--that
transcends borders. Now, when their two homelands stand on the brink
of war, they must fight with magic and cunning to thwart an Ixian plot
to invade Sitia. Yelena seeks to break the hold of the insidious
Theobroma that destroys a person's resistance to magical persuasion.
But the Cartel is determined to keep influential citizens and Sitian
diplomats in thrall--and Yelena at bay. With every bounty hunter after
her, Yelena is forced to make a dangerous deal. With might and magic,
Valek peels back the layers of betrayal surrounding the Commander. At
its rotten core lies a powerful magicianand his latest discovery. The
fate of all rests upon two unlikely weapons. One may turn the tide.
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The other could spell the end of everything.

Fate Defied
The Dream Fighters are growing up. They've succeeded in their first
task. Now, they must face a new enemy, and a new set of challenges.
This entry vastly expands the Dream Fighter universe, bringing
exciting elements to the forefront. 'The Nowhere Kids' are Dream
Fighters who the academy has lost contact with. No one knows for sure
what happened to them, just that they vanished in the Dream World. It
turns out they hadn't gone very far and they plan to destroy the
academy and the Dream Fighters. Just as the Dream Fighters started to
enjoy peace after the war with Sarlak and the Gorgons, things start to
heat up again. Jillian has a vision of a bridge collapse and is told
she must stop it from happening. Danny hears voices, taunting him,
saying they are coming for him. He decides to investigate. Where the
old academy once stood a new one has sprung up. This one looks more
modern, with incredible technology. Danny has been named Headmaster, a
title he is very uncomfortable with, after Sarlak's defeat and Uncle
Johnny's retirement. At a young age he must decide if he will act as
the Dream Fighters' leader or savior, and decides he must save them
from the coming attack.Even with his immense powers, he is defenseless
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against this force. When the Dream Fighters discover Danny has been
captured, they launch a rescue mission, unaware that a large,
technologically advanced enemy awaits them. Braden assumes control of
the rescue force, and must somehow figure out how to beat an enemy
that clearly outnumbers him in both fighters and machines. This fourth
installment in the Dream Fighter Chronicles shows the fighters growing
up and facing serious decisions with dangerous consequences. Enemies
old and new will appear, along with a class of new recruits with
unique powers. In investigating the Nowhere Kids, the Dream Fighters
discover many secrets, including who Allie (the Academy Library
Learning Intelligence) really is. Packed with action and excitement,
The Nowhere Kids will keep readers turning pages as several plots come
together in an ending no one could see coming. Can the Dream Fighters
figure out how to defeat an enemy clearly superior to them?

The Lilean Chronicles: Book One ~ Redemption
From New York Times Bestselling Author Maria V. Snyder A family forged
in war, a future worth fighting for… Despite the odds, Yelena and
Valek forged an irrevocable bond - and a family - that transcends
borders. Now, when their two homelands stand on the brink of war, they
must fight with magic and cunning to thwart an Ixian plot to invade
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Sitia. Yelena seeks to break the hold of the insidious Theobroma that
destroys a person’s resistance to magical persuasion. But the Cartel
is determined to keep influential citizens and Sitian diplomats in
thrall - and Yelena at bay. With every bounty hunter after her, Yelena
is forced to make a dangerous deal. With might and magic, Valek peels
back the layers of betrayal surrounding the Commander. At its rotten
core lies a powerful magicianand his latest discovery. The fate of all
rests upon two unlikely weapons. One may turn the tide. The other
could spell the end of everything. Previously published. The
Chronicles of Ixia Series by Maria V. Snyder Book One: Poison Study
Book Two: Magic Study Book Three: Fire Study Book Four: Storm Glass
Book Five: Sea Glass Book Six: Spy Glass Book Seven: Shadow Study Book
Eight: Night Study Book Nine: Dawn Study

Poison Study (The Chronicles of Ixia, Book 1)
From New York Times Bestselling Author Maria V. Snyder Choose: a quick
death… or slow poison… Locked deep in the palace dungeon for killing
her abuser, Yelena knows she’ll never be free again. The laws in Ixia
are strict, and murderers must be executed, no matter the reason. But
just as she’s resigned herself to her fate, she’s offered an
extraordinary reprieve. As the food taster, Yelena will eat the best
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meals, have rooms in the palace—and risk assassination by anyone
trying to kill the Commander of Ixia. To make matters worse, the chief
of security deliberately feeds her Butterfly’s Dust, and only by
appearing for her daily antidote will she delay an agonizing death
from the poison. As Yelena tries to escape her new dilemma, disasters
keep mounting. Rebels plot to seize Ixia and Yelena develops magical
powers she can’t control. Her life is threatened again, and in order
to survive, she must unravel the secrets behind the past she’s been
running from. The Chronicles of Ixia Series by Maria V Snyder Book
One: Poison Study Book Two: Magic Study Book Three: Fire Study Book
Four: Storm Glass Book Five: Sea Glass Book Six: Spy Glass Book Seven:
Shadow Study Book Eight: Night Study Book Nine: Dawn Study

Curse of Trevalia
A demon with a plan. A servant with her own destiny. There’s always a
choice. As the last Unnamed, Haedyn has one choice if she wants to
survive - serve the demon Azazel. Now she’s his personal assassin. And
it’s eating away at her soul. When Haedyn is marked a traitor for
mistakenly protecting Lex Carter, a human Azazel has been hunting, she
knows she’s been set up. Now they’re both targets, and must learn to
trust each other just to stay alive. But when Lex uncovers the truth
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of Haedyn’s past, will she still choose to survive if it means risking
the souls of those she loves? Haedyn’s Choice is Book 1 of The Haedyn
Chronicles. If you like your urban fantasy filled with twists and
turns, lots of magic and a touch of romance, then you’ll love Haedyn’s
Choice! Grab a copy of Haedyn’s Choice and dive into this paranormal
thriller today! Series Order: The Unnamed Haedyn's Choice Lenore's
Secret Demon Rising The Haedyn Chronicles are: - Dark Urban Fantasy Dark Fantasy - Paranormal Suspense - Supernatural Thriller - Science
Fiction & Fantasy Fans of Jim Butcher, Laurell K. Hamilton, Cassandra
Claire, Kim Harrison, and Charlaine Harris will enjoy The Haedyn
Chronicles. Urban Fantasy, paranormal, paranormal suspense,
supernatural thriller, magic, demons, witches, witch, vampires,
vampire, Fae, faery, fairies, fairy, angels, Azazel, Haedyn, spells,
dark fantasy, first kiss, coming of age, fantasy, shapeshifter, female
heroine, magick, occult, spells, supernatural, feisty heroine, good
versus evil, good vs evil, fate, destiny, paranormal books,
supernatural books, fantasy books, free read, free ebook, free book,
free first in series

Chronicles of Rhodran
When twenty-two year old Mark Prior jumped at the opportunity of
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joining his friends on a backpacking holiday around the Aegean
islands, he never imagined that they'd come across a forgotten relic
that would change their lives forever. The mysterious island of
Samothrace is the group's first stop and the epicenter of secrets,
where the blue lightning is harbored, hidden deep within its ancient
mountain. Who are the enigmatic Order of Knights, known as the Clergy,
that are sworn to protect the world from this primeval and forgotten
power? What is their connection to their adversaries, a vagabond group
of misfits calling themselves the Organization? Join the adventures of
Mark, Alice, Telemachus and Jose, as they unleash an ancient power,
designed to bestow the wielders of the blue lightning with
extraordinary abilities. Witness their story as they realize the
consequences of their discovery, with half of the world's secret
services hot on their heels. Stormcall is the first installment of the
E.M.F. Chronicles, a five-part series of suspenseful action adventures
with a strong science fiction edge. Follow the life of each character
in a tale of friendship, camaraderie, and conflict, from the green
slopes of mount Saos to the magical circle of stones in Glastonbury.
T.A. Marks' remarkable book will keep you guessing, from start to
finish.

Sea Glass (The Glass Series, Book 2)
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Magora is about to fall to the hordes of ravenous Unfinished camped
right beneath its walls when Holly O'Flanigan returns to the parallel
world for the fourth time. To save the place they have come to love,
Holly and her friends Brian, Rufus, and Amanda risk everything on a
perilous journey through the dark realm ruled by the evil Duke of
Cuspidor. There they find the hidden city of the Woodspeople and a
mysterious link to Holly's Grandpa Nikolas. When they return to the
island of Magora, Holly has some big questions to answer. Will she
accept the power the High Councilor Krah offers her? Can she find a
way to defeat the Unfinished and save Magora? And most of all, where
does she really belong-in the real world or a fantasy one? Holly is
torn between the two, and as the surprises mount higher, and an
instructor is killed, Holly learns that nothing is what it seems,
either in Donkleywood or Magora.

Magic and Monsters!
Dragons seek two magical objects to stop a long defeated enemy who has
risen again.

Dawn Study
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*Now a major Sky original production* THE NUMBER ONE INTERNATIONAL AND
SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLER. A Discovery of Witches is the first in the
must-have, must-read ALL SOULS trilogy. It begins with absence and
desire. It begins with blood and fear. It begins with a discovery of
witches. Fall under the spell of Diana and Matthew in the stunning
first volume of the No.1 internationally bestselling ALL SOULS
trilogy. A world of witches, daemons and vampires. A manuscript which
holds the secrets of their past and the key to their future. Diana and
Matthew - the forbidden love at the heart of it. When historian Diana
Bishop opens an alchemical manuscript in the Bodleian Library, it's an
unwelcome intrusion of magic into her carefully ordered life. Though
Diana is a witch of impeccable lineage, the violent death of her
parents while she was still a child convinced her that human fear is
more potent than any witchcraft. Now Diana has unwittingly exposed
herself to a world she's kept at bay for years; one of powerful
witches, creative, destructive daemons and long-lived vampires.
Sensing the significance of Diana's discovery, the creatures gather in
Oxford, among them the enigmatic Matthew Clairmont, a vampire
geneticist. Diana is inexplicably drawn to Matthew and, in a shadowy
world of half-truths and old enmities, ties herself to him without
fully understanding the ancient line they are crossing. As they begin
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to unlock the secrets of the manuscript and their feelings for each
other deepen, so the fragile balance of peace unravels Five reasons to
read A Discovery of Witches and the All Souls Trilogy 'Rich, thrilling
A captivating and romantic ripping yarn' E L James 'Intelligent and
off-the-wall irrestistible to Twilight fans' Sunday Times 'I could
lose myself in here and never want to come out Utterly enchanting on
every level' Manda Scott 'Exciting amounts of spells, kisses and
battles, and is recounted with enchanting, page-turning panache' Marie
Claire 'A bubbling cauldron of illicit desire an assured saga that
blends romance with fantasy' Daily Mail

Dawn Study
The tranquility of Mars is disrupted by humans who want to conquer
space, colonize the planet, and escape a doomed Earth.

Stormcall
Demons and Darkness awaitLife and death situations have become normal
at the Gates' house, but demons from the fireplace are not.The stakes
rise as it's not just the worlds beyond the portal in danger; it's the
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Gates' world that could be destroyed. They must find a way to save the
worlds.This is the 8th and final book in The Gatekeepers Chronicles, a
young reader series for 4th to 8th graders, but it's a great read for
the entire family. Take family time to read it with yours.

Magic Study (The Chronicles of Ixia, Book 2)
Since the fall of Utatam, magic and mind have become inextricably
linked in Nathmaria, for better and for worse. Discover what The
Chronicler has foreseen as dark forces plan to send the world into
catastrophe, again. Birth of Legends: The Nathmaria Chronicles Book
One is the debut novel by Shaun K. Thornhill that charts the bloodpumping adventure of four unlikely heroes who must work together to
vanquish those who may just be their undoing. A fantasy with a
steampunk flair, it follows four individuals, who each has broken from
his past to forge a new future. Mordic Almsford, a half elph of lesser
royal lineage, cast off his birthright to pursue fame and fortune
through neuromancy. The half elph Kale Barrington stole away from his
past to try his hand at high class thievery. Mattatias of Contained
Tiger seeks peace from his tragic early life. Kalamar Throx wants only
to forget his profound failure. As The Chronicler warns the people of
the schemes of evil people, the four newfound allies must galvanize
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their distinct talents before sheer chaos is loosed upon their world
by thwarting the power of necromancy and undermining national
structure. But who is Simon and how do his plans affect the others?
Will he ally with Nigel or defeat the four heroes? Or both?

Study Collection: Magic Study / Poison Study / Fire Study
As Yelena searches for the person whose poisoned arrow stripped her of
her magic, Valek finds his job and life in danger as he attempts to
broker peace in Ixia.

Fire Study (The Chronicles of Ixia, Book 3)
A Game of Magic. Student magician Opal Cowan’s newfound ability to
steal others’ powers makes her too powerful. Trapped under house
arrest, Opal dares to defy her imprisonment, searching for Ulrick, the
man she thinks she loves. Thinks because she is sure another man – now
her prisoner – has switched souls with Ulrick.

Fire Study
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Koda of the Mitaku tribe was just a young, headstrong warrior until
one day he comes upon a snow leopard as he hunted the forests near his
village. Killing the leopard and drinking his blood, the spirit of the
snow leopard visits him in a dream. Their spirit is now one and she
foretells of a destiny that he must fulfill: To defeat a Godking and
his empire known as the Drakkan. She speaks also that they will come
to the North to enslave more of his people. Her words came true as the
Drakkan invades the North only days later and decimates the village.
Koda and his sister become enslaved and he watches as she is taken
away on a ship before he is. Powerless to stop them and preparing for
the worst, Koda and others are rescued by warriors of a kingdom whose
king is bent on stopping the Drakkan from conquering the world. Koda
must choose to follow his destiny and save his sister or watch as the
Drakkan destroy everything he comes to love and fights for.

A Discovery of Witches
A single baby, born to save a world. Two ancient prophecies, both
foretelling the extinction of a race. Two sides racing to their
appointment with destiny. A leader of men, determined to outwit the
foretelling of his doom, leads his people in a sickening massacre to
secure the continuation of his race. A single man, troubled with
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nightmares and voices in dreams, worries for his sanity as his life
crumbles around him. Alone and friendless, Vincent escapes to isolated
freedom, the loneliness forcing him to succumb to the terrifying
nightmares and finally, to listen to the voices in the dreams. Many
worlds away across the aching void, Farra listens to the voices in her
own dreams, and embarks upon a perilous journey to bring truth and
justice to one troubled soul struggling to find a purpose. The child
that is now a man must face his nemesis and end the tide of evil that
laid waste his world as he took his first breath. The voices in the
dreams lead them on a journey through space and time, from world to
world in a desperate struggle for truth, justice, life.

The Adventure to Septumus Sevusere and the Magic Glowing
Rings
New York Times bestselling author Maria V. Snyder develops a world of
molten magic where a magician's powers can remain hidden—or even be
lost… After siphoning her own blood to defeat her enemy, Opal Cowan
has lost her powers. More, she's immune to the effects of magic. Opal
is now an outsider looking in, spying on those with the powers she
once had, powers that make a difference in her world. Until spying
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through the glass becomes her new power. Suddenly the beautiful pieces
she makes flash in the presence of magic. She also discovers that
someone has stolen some of her blood—and that finding it might let her
regain her powers. Or learn if they're lost forever…

The Magic Colors of Sparkleshire
How much is your life worth? In the territory of Ixia the government
maintains control through the Code of Behaviour, forbidding the
practice of magic, but danger lurks in mysterious places

The Brave
With her unique magical abilities, Opal has always felt unsure of her
place at Sitia's magic academy. But when the Stormdancer clan needs
help, Opal's knowledge makes her the perfect choice - until the
mission goes awry. Pulling her powers in unfamiliar directions, Opal
finds herself tapping into a new kind of magic as stunningly potent as
it is frightening. Now Opal must deal with plotters out to destroy the
Stormdancer clan, as well as a traitor in their midst. With danger and
deception rising around her, will Opal's untested abilities destroy
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her - or save them all?

The Nowhere Kids
Discovering her fate could prove deadly Yelena Zaltana has been found
guilty of possessing magical powers. The Code of Behaviour that rules
the land of Ixia states she must be executed. Escaping to the south
and seeking sanctuary from the family she hasn’t seen in fourteen
years could be her only hope.
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